Barrington C of E (VC) Primary School

Belonging Believing ~ Together Succeeding

Summer Term No 12 Friday 9th July 2021

Friday 9th July 2021

Website: www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk Contact: office@barrington.cambs.sch.uk

Dates & Events

Newsletter

Last Day Term

Thursday 22nd July

Please rememerber we are a NUT FREE school

Reminder –
PLEASE can ALL
belongings be named!

Pupil Reports

Reports were emailed home yesterday, please contact class teachers if you did not receive one or you would like a paper copy.

Violet class please contact the school office.

Working Party Day

A HUGE thank you to everyone who came to help last Saturday, dismantling the large play equipment proved to be much harder than we thought!

Appeal for more help – we would love to get the raised beds for the sensory garden finished before the end of term so if anyone could help with cutting the timbers or preparing beds please contact Mrs Davies.

Plants for September – hopefully we will be in a position to start planting in September so please start preparing cuttings of plants suitable for a sensory garden.

The new play equipment is scheduled to be installed in September.

School Volunteers

If you volunteered in school before the pandemic and you would like to return to helping from September please do get in touch. We welcome help in school, particularly to hear readers and we are looking for volunteers to assist in the new library.

We will however need to re-do everyones Disclosure and Barring Checks if you wish to return to helping. There is now a small administrative cost for processing DBS checks so please only register if you think you will be able to help on a regular basis. Please contact Julia in the office to find out what is required.

Coming Soon....KS2 Show ~ Olivia

We have completed the filming and will let you know the platform and links as soon as we can.

Yr 6 Leavers hoodies and end of term

celebrations. Please do send in your £5 contributions as soon as you can...Thank you to everyone who has already sent money. Year 6 photos...Mrs Davies is still waiting for pictures for the leavers assembly...please can you send in no later than next Friday if

Amendment to school Holidays 2021-22

you wish them to be included.

Next year the last day of term will be Thursday 21st July. Friday 22nd July 2022 will be a holiday in lieu of Queen's Jubilee which falls during May half term 2nd/3rd June.

Children's first aid courses

The children have learned quite a lot this week in the first aid workshops with Amelia...please ask your child about it.

Fobs non uniform day

Thank you for all the amazing contributions received today to go in the class hampers.

Parental Survey

This was emailed earlier in the week.

Please could you spend a few minutes filling out a questionnaire to tell us what you think of our school. Parents opinions are really important to us and will help us to develop and improve what we offer to our families. It should only take a few minutes, is completely anonymous and can be completed pasting the link below into your internet browser (or click on the link) https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLScgs4jmLNsJd4LelxdXorv91ljvjdRmXNrZ5yPDQYEoNf7oqA/viewform

New Competition – to launch Monday!

The Junior Travel Ambassadors (JTA's) are launching a new competition...**Tour de Barrington & Shepreth** Please can children take selfies of themselves cycling, scootering around their village and send pictures to Mrs Davies by 9.00am on Thursday 22nd July. Everyone who sends in a picture will be entered into the Prize Draw with the chance to win a Goodie Bag.

FOBS

Summer raffle AND Auction of Promises

Raffle tickets have gone home and more are available from the office. PLEASE sell as many as you can as all proceeds go towards providing equipment, support trips and events for your children.

Don't forget to bid on one of the amazing offers on the Auction of Promises...fliers went home yesterday.

FOBS 'Barrington Bites' cookbook

Copies of the Cook Book are available to buy from the school office....they make great birthday gifts (or Christmas for those who like to plan ahead!!). Payment via the FOBS page on Virgin Money Giving, online transfer to FOBS, cash or cheque (to FOBS). Don't miss out and happy cooking!

KS1 Appeal for Jigsaws

Please send in any unwanted jigsaws suitable for KS1 (3-8yrs) table top only, not floor puzzles. Thank you.

Loose Parts Donations

Please see information sent out previously, KS1 are looking for all sorts of donations, please help if you can.

Red Class TA appointment

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Gemma Evans to the school, Mrs Evans will be working as a teaching assistant in Red Class from September.

Raising funds for library books

We are still raising funds to buy books for the school library, if you would like to donate please visit this just giving page – Usbourn Books will increase the the amount raised to buy books for us.

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/booksforbarr ington?utm term=xdd9Q7eaB

Cows about Cambridge

https://cowsaboutcambridge.co.uk/

Look out for Peacock inspired cow, by Barrington School. Don't forget to send in Selfies to Mrs Davies head@barrington.cambs.sch.uk

Mr Herd's SUMMER Camp

Week 1 – Mon – Fri
26th 27th 28th 29th 30th July
Week 2 - Mon - Fri
2nd 3rd 4th 5th 6th August
Week 3 – Mon – Fri
16th 17th 18th 19th 20th August
Per day - £20 / Siblings £15
Full week - £80 / Siblings £70

Booking forms available in the foyer, any queries to Mr Herd on jhschoolofsport@outlook.com

Avon..Mrs Mansfield donate 10% to FOBS

https://online.shopwithmyrep.co.uk/avon/Melbourn

Cemex Private Railway

You may or may not have noticed but the trains are now running again and there has been one arrival (early morning) and one departure (lunchtime) each weekday for the last couple of weeks and this will continue. Cemex would like to increase awareness of the potential hazards associated with the railway therefore please discuss the dangers with your children if they play independently in the village.